
Being Safe With Your Medicine 

Keep all medicine up high and out of reach of children. 

Only use the cup, spoon or dropper that comes with the medicine.  
Do not use kitchen spoons or cups for medicine. 

Some over-the-counter medicines are not safe for children. Ask your  
pharmacist, doctor, or the poison center before giving any to your child. 

Add the poison center phone number to your phone: 1-800-222-1222. 



How do I contact the poison center? 

●    Call 1-800-222-1222 

●    Text POISON to 85511 

●    Chat online at nnepc.org 


